Dear Parents.

Welcome to the 2008-2009 school year.  My name is Tia Acosta and I will be your child’s teacher this year.  I have been a special education teacher in the district for the past 7 years, teaching in a blended inclusion classroom.  I hold a special education credential as well as a general education credential.  I am 35 weeks pregnant with my second child and I plan to work up till I deliver so that I can get to know you and your child as much as possible.  I have a substitute in mind that has worked with your child over the summer and already knows your child.  I will keep you updated once that is confirmed. 

In our classroom we have two assistants, their names are Maria Isabel Santoya and Tracey Willard.  They have worked in the classroom last year with the class.  Maria has worked in special education for 9 years and Tracy has worked .  We look forward to working with you and your child, please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns you may have.

Tia Acosta 
Classroom (626) 795-9501 X14
email tiaberrylane@hotmail.com 



Room #128
Here are the classroom hours:

Mondays: 8:40-11:05 (a.m. class)

Tuesdays-Fridays:  8:40-11:40 (a.m. class)

Mondays: 11:05-1:30 (p.m. class)

Tuesdays-Fridays:  12:10-3:10 (p.m. class)

The following are standard policies of our classroom:

Uniforms: 


Roosevelt does require school uniforms.  The uniforms are white tops and navy 
blue bottoms or Roosevelt T-shirts (can be purchased in the office for $8.00) and 
navy blue bottoms.

ILLNESS:  


Only medicine prescribed by a doctor or given with a doctor’s note can be 
administered.  Medications are only be administered by a school nurse.


A child must be kept home 24 hours from school after fever, vomiting, and/or 
diarrhea.


Pink eye is contagious.  Children showing signs of this infection may not be 
dropped off unless proper treatment has been in use for at least 24 hours.

*If a child becomes ill during school hours, arrangements must be made by parents to pick up the child at the earliest possible time.  It is important for the other children and the staff to have the least exposure to illness.  

ABSENCES:  Please notify the school in case of absences.  If absence is caused by an illness it is helpful for us to know about illnesses that may be circulating in the classroom.

CONFERENCES:  Individual parent conferences between parents and teachers are required once a year.  Conferences will take place in November.  Please sign-up when the notice goes out. 

PICK-UP:  No child will be released to anyone who is not listed on the emergency card.  If someone other than the child’s parents will be picking up a student from the school, prior notice is required.

CHANGE OF CLOTHES:  All children need a change of clothes at the school.  Please label all clothing with your child’s name.  

LUNCHES:  Roosevelt does provide lunches for the students.  If your child has any dietary needs or allergies, please bring this to the teacher’s attention.  

BIRTHDAY and HOLDIAY CELEBRATIONS:  Birthdays are special and important occasions.  You are welcome to bring cupcakes or cookies to share with your child’s class.  Please make arrangements with us for any special plans to make your child’s birthday special.  The classroom celebrates holidays throughout the year if you wish for your child not to participate please inform us.  Also, if you would like to help with any celebrations please let us know.  

PARENT PARTICIPATION:  Parents are encouraged to assist the classroom as needed.  We encourage parents to come and volunteer their time.  We understand that most parents work and may not be able to contribute time in the classroom, however, working parents can contribute by helping prepare classroom materials, donate snacks, or other materials the classroom may need. 

ARTICES FROM HOME:  We encourage parents to limit toy bringing.  The classroom is not responsible for any lost or damaged articles of toys.

SIGNING IN AND OUT:  Parents are required to sign their child in and out daily (except if your child rides the bus).  


Please Send the Following:


Steady supply of diapers (if needed by child)


Wipes (if needed by child)


Extra clothes labeled with child’s name

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF CLASSROOM POLICIES

I have read the standards and expectations of the Pre-K Inclusion Classroom @ Hodges.

I understand them and agree to abide by them.

__________________________



_______________________

Parent Signature





Date

Child’s Name:_____________________________________

